
ROSTERS FOR NEXT WEEK:  30 Apr / 1 May 2022 
 
READERS:  First   Second 
6.00pm:  Peter Igoe-Taylor Trish Saines 
10.00am:  Joanne Garlick Maria Henriquez 
 
ACOLYTE/   6.00pm:  John McRae 
SENIOR SERVER:  10.00am: Owen Pippard 
   
ALTAR SERVERS: 6.00pm:   Letitia Tyrrell, Ava Apps, 
     Micah Reeves 
10.00am: Ayon Peiris 
       
PLANNED GIVING:  Pat Sewell & Brian Hislop 
 
CHURCH CLEANERS:  Leanne Parkman and Team 5 
 
CHURCH OPEN/CLOSE:  Barb & Brian Hislop (April 2022) 
 
LAWN/GARDEN ROSTER: Greg Dunn (April 2022) 
 
MAINTENANCE:  Mick Dwyer / Steve Watkins (April 2022)  
Contact for Maintenance:  Don Smith - (0427) 410-422 
 
GRIEF & BEREAVEMENT:  Barb & Brian Hislop (April 2022) 
 
LINEN ROSTER:  Trish Saines 
 
ROSARY STATUE: Helen Mulcahy,Unit12,Cath.View Gard 
NEXT:  Don & Christine Smith, 36 Toompang Street 
 
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION 
6.00pm:  Lois Terry   Glenn Payne 
10.00am: Ann Murphy   Carmel Hardcastle 

St. Mary’s Parish, Young  
   We sincerely acknowledge the traditional owners of this land, the Wiradjuri people 

2nd Sunday of Easter - 24 April 2022 
 

       

 
         Parish Administrator:  Fr Jiss Sunny  
        Office Hours:       Tuesday to Friday  (9.30 am  - 1.30 pm) 
          Phone:   (02) 6382 2222    Fax: (02) 6382 2667 
  Office Address:    Campbell St. YOUNG  NSW  2594   (P.O.BOX 6) 
  Email:   young@cg.org.au       Web site:  www.cg.org.au/young 

 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS:  Acts 5: 27-32, 40-41; 
Rev: 5: 11-14;  Jn 21: 1-19: 

 
OPEN CHURCH - Parishioners can enter the body of the 
church any time for prayer during daylight hours through the 

main glass doors at the back of the Church. 
 
WEEKDAY MASSES 
 
Mon. 25th Apr: 9.00am Anzac Day Mass at Young 
Tue. 26th Apr: 5.45pm Mass in the Church  
Wed. 27th Apr: 8.00am Mass in the Church 
Thu. 28th Apr: 8.00am Mass in the Church 
Fri. 29th Apr: 8.00am Mass in the Church 
Sat. 30th Apr: NO Reconciliation in Young 
   6.00pm Mass at Young 
Sun. 1st May: 8.00am Comm. Service at Grenfell 
   10.00am Mass at Young 
   5.00pm Mass at Boorowa 
  
NB: A Funeral Mass usually replaces a weekday mass  
    
BAPTISMS: Saturday/Sunday of month.  
Ring Office first for all Baptism enquiries. 
 
CHRISTIAN MEDITATION:  5.30pm in Chapel Wed 
      (Suspended) 
 
ADORATION:  Before all weekday Masses 
 
WEDDINGS:  By appointment at least 6 mths notice

RECENTLY DECEASED:  Sr Carmelita Doyle RSM, George 
Harris, Thea Jabeguero, Concettino Bongiorno, Bob Frost 
(Husband of Mary), David Merchant (formerly of Mon-
teagle), Sr Monica Purcell RSM, Scott Curtis (Son of Judy), 
Colleen Manns (Bermagui), Edmond McCarthy (Brother of 
Sr Kate), Monica Glennon (West Wyalong), Sr Floriana 
Melinz MSC (Aunt of Ursula Sewell),  Fr Henry Byrne OAM 
(Served in many Parishes of Canberra & Goulburn), Fr Lau-
rie Blake  (Formerly of Goulburn), Karen Curtis (Daughter 
of Keith & Gail Smith), Cec O’Brien - Toowoomba (Brother 
of Jan Ryan), Win Caldwell, Sr Pauline Bourke CSV (Sister 
of Mary Maloney - Barwang Street) 

PLEASE EMAIL ANY MESSAGES FOR THE BULLETIN TO 
THE PARISH OFFICE NO LATER THAN 1-.30 PM  WED. 
AS THIS IS THE CLOSE OFF TIME FOR ALL ENTRIES.  

PARISH OFFICE NOTICE 
The weekly parish bulletin will be available in the church  

plus on the website each week.  
Please feel free to go to: cg.org.au/young and download view. 

A PRAYER FOR ANZAC DAY 
 

God of love and liberty, 
we bring our thanks today for the peace and  

security we enjoy. 
We remember those who in time of war 

faithfully served their country. 
We pray for their families,  

and for ourselves whose freedom was won  
at such a cost. 

Make us a people zealous for peace,  
and hasten the day 

when nation shall not lift up sword against nation 
neither learn war any more. 

This we pray in the name of the one who gave  
his life for the sake of the world: 

Jesus Christ, our Redeemer.  
Amen.  

ST VINCENT DE PAUL MEETING IN APRIL 2022 
St Vincent de Paul meetings will be held at the  

Conference Room in the St Vinnies Centre. 
The date for the next meeting is Wednesday,  

27th April at 10-00am.  

CONGRATULATIONS TO FR ALLEN CROWE 
 

We congratulate Fr Allen on his 28th Anniversary 
of Ordination on Sunday, 24th April. 

 
We pray that God will continue to give 

him strength to continue his pastoral care 
in the Young Mission and beyond. 

 
Thank you for all you do for us! 

ZOO PHOTOS 
 

Might be a long shot, but would anyone have any photos  
from the Zoo in Carrington Park back from the early 
1900’s to approx. to when it closed in the late 1950’s? 
Any information or pictures sent to the Parish Office 

would be greatly appreciated!! 

NO RECONCILIATION 
 

Please be advised that there will be NO  
Reconciliation while Fr Jiss is away on holidays. 

 
The first Saturday that Reconciliation will  

resume again will be Saturday, 11th June from  
5-00pm to 5-30pm. 

MERCY ASSOCIATES MEETING NOTICE 
There will be NO Mercy Associates meeting in April  

as it falls on Easter Monday.  
Wishing all the members a very Happy Easter.  

The Holy Father, Pope Francis 
has asked all of the people of 
God to join him in thoughts of 
prayer for Ukraine and Russia. 

ANZAC DAY MASS 
 
Please be advised that Anzac Day Mass for the 
Young Mission will be celebrated on Monday,  

25th April at 9-00am in St Mary’s 
Church.  All welcome! 

THANK YOU FROM FR JISS 
 
A huge thank you to all the kind  
parishioners who supported  Fr Jiss in 
recognising his 10th year of Ordination and his 
forthcoming trip back home to visit his family. 
 
He feels very honoured and is very grateful for 
your generous gifts. 
 
Fr Jiss said he will keep you all in his prayers. 

HOLIDAYS FOR FR JISS ANNOUNCEMENT 

Fr Jiss will be leaving for holidays on Anzac Day. 

We wish Fr Jiss an enjoyable and relaxing time 
while he spends it with his family.  

Fr Allen, Fr Warrick and Fr Dominic will be help-
ing out in Young Mission while Fr Jiss is away. 

THANK YOU FOR EASTER SERVICES 
 

A big thank you to all the volunteers and those who  
fulfilled their allocated ministries at the Easter  

services and thank you also to all who attended the  
liturgies during this special time on our  

Church calendar year. 
 

A great effort by all! 
 

There was positive feedback from many within our  
community on the wonderful and meaningful  

celebrations of Easter.  
 

A great acknowledgment and sincere testimony  
to the faithful! 

SR CARMELITA DOYLE’S FAREWELL R.I.P. 
 
Our Parish has lost another great parishioner! 
Sr Carmelita died this week and was buried on Friday. 
She was known to many throughout the Archdiocese 
with her gentleness and self-giving to those who had 
asked for her prayers over the years. 
 
We give thanks for her prayerfulness 
and her witness to our Catholic faith.  
 
She will be missed by many, in  
particular the Sisters of Mercy in her 
support to all in the name of Mercy. 
        
REST IN PEACE! 


